
 
TZ/ CA 
 
2nd June 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
University of Cumbria - The Cumbrian Cut Event 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your child has been invited to take part in The Cumbrian Cut event organised by the 
University of Cumbria Campus on Brampton Road, Carlisle.  
 
The trip will take place on Wednesday, 3rd July.  We will depart the academy at 9:30am and arrive back 
approximately 2:40pm.  Students will be allowed to leave the school on their return – only students with a signed 
permission slip signed will be allowed to leave. Students are not required to wear school uniform, but they do need 
to wear plain comfortable clothing, as this looks good on video footage.  Students must avoid wearing anything with 
a large logo or bright colours. Students who come in wearing inappropriate clothing will not be allowed to attend the 
trip.  
 
Students will work in groups to film a project and edit their footage using professional software and hardware.  The 
University’s staff and student ambassadors will be on hand to guide our students through this exciting process. 
Students will then get a Q&A session with current digital media students at the university.  
 
Students taking part in this trip will also be invited to a Hello Future workshop prior to the trip to help them prepare 
for the filming and editing on the day.  This will take place during the school day on 25th June from 1:30pm. 
 
Unfortunately, we have only been allocated 20 places.  Students will need to return their permission slip below to 
Mr Zasadzinski to secure their place on the trip. 
 
Places will be offered on a first come first served basis and students with no behavioural record will be prioritised.  
 
The University of Cumbria have kindly offered to provide lunch for the attendees.  If your child has any food allergies, 
please advise on the permission slip attached.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 
Tomasz Zasadzinski 
Subject Leader of IT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Permission slip – Please return ASAP to Mr Zasadzinski, Subject Leader of IT to confirm your place.  
 
University of Cumbria - The Cumbrian Cut Event 
 
Student Name: …………………………………………………………………………………….…………………. Tutor Group: ……………………….… 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the University of Cumbria, the Cumbrian Cut Event trip on Wednesday, 3rd 
July 2024.  
 
I give permission for my child to leave the academy straight after arriving back at the academy around 14:40.   
 
Please state if your child has any dietary or allergy requirements: ……………………………………………………………………..………. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
I confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school.  
 
Signed Parent/Carer: …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. Date: ……….………………………… 

 
 


